
 

Special Meetings – Executive Session 
 
Two special meetings were held with the sole business for each meeting being 
interviewing 5 applicants for the open(ing) Superintendent position. 
 
 
Friday, December 13, 2024 
 
Commissioners: Stephen Falk, Sara Oggel 
 
The meeting was called to order at the Community Center (small meeting room) at 
5:00 pm. As the first order of business, SF made a motion to go into executive 
session for the purpose of interviewing 3 applicants for the Superintendent position; 
Seconded by SO; vote: 3:0. 
 
In executive session, the Commissioners interviewed Sam Bansal, Oliver Javid 
Nouripour, and Dee Gough. 
 
At 6:18 p.m., SF made a motion to adjourn; Seconded by SO; vote: 3.0. 
 
 
Saturday, December 14, 2024 
 
Commissioners: Stephen Falk, Sara Oggel 
 
The meeting was called to order at the Community Center (small meeting room) at 
4:04 pm.  As the first order of business, SF made a motion to go into executive 
session for the purpose of interviewing 2 more applicants for the Superintendent 
position; Seconded by SO; vote: 3:0. 
 
In executive session, the Commissioners interviewed Chwynyn Vaughan and 
Kimberly Kimerer. 
 
At 4:50 p.m., SF made a motion to adjourn; Seconded by SO; vote: 3.0. 
 
 
That is the extent of the notes from those 2 special meetings. 
 
Stephen Falk is hoping to confirm on Monday that they can select the new 
employee at a special meeting (in public) and do not have to wait for the next 
regular meeting to do so. 
 
If the Commissioners can do it now, they will give notice of another special meeting 
on Wednesday, December 18, 2024 at 4 pm, at the Community Center. After a 
public session to call the meeting to order and explain the meeting agenda, the 
meeting will go into a 30-minute executive session for the Commissioners to 
discuss their impressions of the applicants. The meeting will then go back into 
public sessions for the Commissioners to select the new employee, and establish 
the hourly wage, hours per month and start date. 
 


